
 

 

Dear Rotary Club 

Flat Spaces in honoured to be associated with and supported by Rotary 
Clubs around the country.    I have been a member of the Four Marks 
and Medstead Club for many years, and know and have been involved 
in the very great work that is done in this country and around the world, 

Flat Spaces is asking for your  Club’s support to enable those with 
disabilities, their families and carers to take a break at our fully 
accessible holiday rental in Ropley.       In particular we are looking for 
support for those members of the community who, for one reason or 
another, cannot afford to take a holiday. 

Our bungalow will sleep 6 people (plus a pull out couch), and holidays 
range from £500 for 3 nights in the Low Season, to £1500 for 7 nights in 
the High Season.   

You may have a family locally that can be helped, or alternatively you 
may wish to donate to our general fund. 

Please do get in touch with me if you would like to discuss this in more 
details. 

 

With best wishes 

 

Tom Yendell 
Chairman and Founder 
Flat Spaces Foundation 
Charity number 1,159,903 


